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Employers are collecting more employee data than ever as state legislatures contemplate passing

privacy laws fashioned after the GDPR. In a bylined article for CPO magazine, Risa Boerner and Jeff

Csercsevits, outline new privacy legislation, portend what additional laws might come to pass and

recommend steps employers should take now to get ahead of the curve before they have a head-on

collision with privacy laws.

To read the full article, visit CPO Magazine.
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